
1 Attachment 

 
Monika, 
  
Enclosed are ADEQ’s comments on the Remedial Alternative Evaluation Technical Memo version 00. 
  
Brian Stonebrink 
Federal Projects Unit 
ADEQ 

NOTICE: This e-mail (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the 
use of the specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential under state 
and federal law. This information may be used or disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penalties under 
law for improper use or further disclosure of the information in this e-mail and its attachments. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please immediately notify the person named above by reply e-mail, and then delete the original e-mail. Thank you.

ADEQ review of Iron King RAETM 
Brian J. Stonebrink  
to: 
Monika OSullivan 
09/22/2010 08:55 AM 
Cc: 
"Joellen Meitl" 
Hide Details  
From: "Brian J. Stonebrink" <Stonebrink.Brian@azdeq.gov>
 
To: Monika OSullivan/R9/USEPA/US@EPA 
 
Cc: "Joellen Meitl" <Meitl.Joellen@azdeq.gov> 
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